
Senate Subcommittee Hearing on 

Safety and the 
California Public 

Utilities Commission
Monday, November 18, 2013 ~ 10 a.m. to 12 p.m.  

Hiram W. Johnson State Office Building 
Milton Marks Conference Center – Auditorium

455 Golden Gate Avenue, San Francisco 

Purpose: This hearing, “Improving Safety Oversight at the 
California Public Utilities Commission,” will examine the CPUC’s 
progress on safety oversight in the three years since the fatal PG&E 
gas pipeline explosion in San Bruno. Hear from safety experts and 
representatives of the CPUC about the issues and possible solutions.

Senator Hill is holding the hearing as chair of the Senate Energy, 
Utilities and Communications Committee’s Subcommittee on Gas 
and Electric Infrastructure Safety.

Senator Jerry Hill 
Invites You to a

This event is free and open to the public, but RSVPs are recommended.
To RSVP call Senator Hill’s District Office at (650) 212-3313

or visit http://senate.ca.gov/2958/safetyhearing

Printing and/or redistribution of this flyer, other than by email, is prohibited.


